
Good morning Committee,  
 
I am writing to say I oppose SB 761. This bill would hinder Oregonian's ability to be part of the 
legislative process. We should be doing things that make it EASIER for citizens to participate in 
democracy not hinder it. The current system in place is working and there is no reason to 
change it. This would especially impact senior citizens and home bound people.  
 
I urge you to vote no on this ridiculous bill. There are far more crucial items to use our time and 
resources to solve.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Kristen Locati 
Hillsboro Oregon  
 


